	Lisbon Elementary School Updates
 

	Tuesday, August 11, 2020
Dear Lisbon Families and Friends,
We hope this email finds you and your family enjoying your summer and staying safe!
Last week, our Board of Education approved the HCPSS Fall Reopening Plan. If you have not had the time to review it yet, I encourage you to do so. The HCPSS Reopening Plan and full details—including schedule information, resources for students and families, and answers to frequently asked questions—will be provided online within the next week. The HCPSS Reopening Plan and website will be continually updated as new information becomes available.
Update Your Family File
All families need to update/verify their emergency contact information each year.  It is very important that we have the most current information and phone numbers available.
Please visit HCPSS Connect and select the Family File tab to login.  Changes of address may not be made through Family File.  Some items that you will be asked to provide or update the following information:
Student information
Parent/guardian contact
Emergency contacts
Medical information
Media release (photo approval)
Data confidentiality
PTA directory

Chromebooks
Every student entering grades pre-kindergarten through 8 will be provided with a Chromebook; parents/guardians do not need to do anything to request this device. Once we have information about how those devices will be distributed, we will share that with you. In the meantime, you can find more information via this link.
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Wright at lashonne_wright@hcpss.org.
Kindergarten Registration
Please begin your registration process online using the guidance below and upload the required documents.  Once you have registered and uploaded your documents, Mrs. Drews will be in touch to finalize registration via Google Meet.
HCPSS Online registration directions
HCPSS Online registration link
Are you leaving Lisbon?
If your child will not be attending LES next year, please contact Mrs. Linda Drews at linda)drews@hcpss.org for assistance with withdrawal questions. This will allow us to properly staff the building for the fall and provide you with the information that you need in order to enroll your child in your new school.

Stay safe and healthy!
Debra Anoff, Principal
LaShonne Wright, Assistant Principal
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